The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Earl Stutzman. The minutes for September 15, 2022 were approved as posted on the HLARA website. Earl Massoth gave a treasurer's report. There are no outstanding debts.

Earl Stutzman announced that we will have our Fall swap meet on November 19<sup>th</sup> at Asbury. The Broken Arrow Ham Radio Club will probably join us but we will have our meet even if they don't come. The meet will begin at 8:00 A.M.

Earl Stutzman will check with Asbury to see if we can reserve the parlor for our Christmas party.

Bradley Cobb made a detailed presentation on Zenith history with special emphasis on the Transoceanic radios. Zenith was an early pioneer in short wave which made communication to the arctic expeditions possible.

There were lots of Zenith Transoceanics on display brought by many members of the club.

Randy Beeson showed a 1953 Arvin and a 1946 Sonora, both restored Mary Murray showed a rare Zenith Transoceanic book

The door prize was an Olympic AM/FM radio, donated by Randy Beeson and won by Al Stevens.

The auction included a Sharp Stereo, 1936 Popular Mechanics, HP Printer, and Motorola portable.

Attending were: Randy Beeson, Bradley Cobb, Wes Eaton, Mark Gabby, Adrian Gilstrap, Shelton Hahn, Ron Lander, Rick Larkin, Eldon Loomis, Earl Massoth, Mary Murray, Walt Murray, Monty Smith, Al Stevens, Earl Stutzman, Jerome Thomas, Dwight Vance, Gene Vickery, Rick Bumgartner (guest).















